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DIOS TE BENDIGA  ARE THE WORDS THAT WE HEAR MOST 
FROM OUR BROTHERS AND SISTERS IN EL SALVADOR WHEN WE 
ARE THERE FOR THE VBS , CHILDREN BAGS   , GOSPEL SERMOMS 
AND THE FOOD DISTRIBUTION.    AND THAT IS WHAT WE 
WOULD LIKE TO SAY TO ALL  THE PEOPLE THAT HELP  THIS 
MISSION WORK  BE  WHAT IT IS TODAY. GOD BLESS YOU. 

We have many people to thank for their help and work.  First , 
to all the ladies that collect the VBS material all year.The Elders 
and mission leaders at the church at Berea church of Christ,the 
Central church in Sparta , Florence Church in Murfreesboro and 
the from Maplehill church in Lebanon.   The members of the 
mission team this year. Rick and Debbie Powell from Florence , 
Debbie Klingler from Berea and Melvin Denny , Vona and 
myself from Maplehill.  There are so many people helping here 
it is impossible to count.  And last but certainly not least 
Armando Gamez , his family and all of our brothers and  sisters 

there that labor very hard to see the mission work complete. 

We had the opportunity this year to help assist 7 churches and 
a school with 1500 students in El Salvador  with VBS for the 



children , 1275 children bag hand outs, gospel sermons and 
food handouts  for 1200 people.  There is so much need and 
opportunity there .   We here in US take so much for granted. 

   The mission exposes so many children to the love of Jesus. It 
gives tremendous amounts of hope to many people in El 
Salvador and to us on the mission team  great opportunities to 
fellowship with our Christian brothers and sisters there. 

During the mission this year we had 3 baptisms and first hand 
opportuniy to see how the churches have grown over the last 
12 years we have been going there. 

There is excitement this year for an addition mission trip in 
December to assist Armando in his construction projects for the 
churches and members there. For any information concerning 
this trip , please feel free to contact us.  615-330-0654. 

Again we are  so thankful and humbled by this opportunity to 
spread this love of Jesus and to feel it in return. 

May God Bless and Dios Te Bendiga. 

         


